
 
 
 
 
 
 

City to host informational session on proposed 
Campbell Creek Storm Water Management Plan 

 

-Revised Location- 
 

Oshkosh, Wis. –The location of the second public informational meeting has changed to City 

Hall due to the anticipated large turnout for the informational meeting about the Campbell 

Creek Stormwater Management Plan.  One aspect of the proposed flood and pollution control 

plan for the Campbell Creek watershed converts the Westhaven Golf Course into a park with a 

series of retention ponds.   

 

The second informational session will be held on Wednesday, March 26, 2008, at City Hall in 

room 404.  The session will begin with an open house at 6:30 p.m. followed by the presentation 

at 7 p.m.  The presentation, display materials and handouts will be the same as the first 

meeting.  Staff will be available to answer questions and discuss the proposal before and after 

the presentation. 

 

For replay times on CitiCable 10 or to videostream this presentation, please visit the Oshkosh 

Community Media Services website at www.OshkoshCommunityMedia.org.  

 

For more information please contact the Department of Public Works at 236-5065. 
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